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WIISOKOTAATIWIN 

“TAKING CARE OF EACH OTHER” 

WHAT IS WIISOKOTAATIWIN? 

This is a program in development for people who wish to stay at home for as 

long as possible, who are very sick, and whose wish is to be cared for at home. 

WHO IS WIISOKOTAATIWIN FOR? 

This program is for any community member who wants to stay home when they 

are very ill. 

WHERE IS WIISOKOTAATIWIN OFFERED? 

In YOUR home. 

HOW AM I INVOLVED IF I CHOOSE TO STAY HOME? 

You are the priority, and whoever else you wish to be involved. We are there to 

support you and your family. A detailed Care Plan will be developed with you. 

There will be a Community Presentation on the program on:  

August 15, 2013.  

Please watch for flyers posted in the community advertising the event. All 

are invited to attend. 

As Naotkamegwanning is a unique community, we are in planning stages to make 
Wiisokotaatiwin unique to our community beliefs, traditions and values.  

A Leadership Team is comprised of local service providers to develop  the 
Wiisokotaatiwin Program.  

Advice was sought from and approved by the Elders of Naotkamegwanning to move 
forward in this endeavour. 

Naotkamegwanning is involved in a 5 year research project with the Centre for 
Education and Research on Aging & Health (CERAH) from Lakehead University. 
This began in 2010 and we are now into the 3rd year. 


